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A D D R E S S O F F I C I A L C O R R E S P O N D E N C E 
TO T H E BOARD 

March 50, 1959. 

Dear Sir: 

Referring to the Board's letter of March 

18, 1959, R-426, concerning holidays to be observed 

during the month of April, the Board is now advised 

that Saturday, April 22 has been proclaimed a legal 

holiday in the State of Oklahoma in commemoration 

of the opening of the Oklahoma Territory and that 

the Oklahoma City Branch of the Federal Reserve 

Bank of Kansas City will be closed on that day. 

Please notify branches. 

Very truly yours 

J. C. Noell, 
Assistant Secretary. 
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